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REF: OIA-12207 
 
Dear  
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 March 2023 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I request a breakdown of all cars that have received the Clean Car Discount Rebate under the 
Clean Car Discount Scheme between 1 July 2021 and 13 March 2023, by make and model, 
including the total number of each car model, and the total dollar amount of the fee(s) paid for 
each car model.  

 
I also request a list of the number of Clean Car Discount Rebates broken down by suburb 
where people have received a Clean Car Discount Rebate, broken down by the number of 
Clean Car Discount Rebates per suburb for Electric Vehicles, and other vehicles receiving 
Rebates, and total amount by suburb for these rebates broken down by rebates for electric 
vehicles and other vehicles, between 1 July 2021 and 13 March 2023.  

 
In accordance with your request, please find enclosed a breakdown of rebates paid under the Clean 
Car Discount scheme, between 1 July 2021 and 13 March 2023, by region and vehicle type, and by 
make and model. 
 
This information must be read in conjunction with the caveats in the "Caveats" sheet of the document. 
 
In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 
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If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Ministerial Services by email to 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eric van der Plank 
Senior Manager Commercial Services  
 


